
 
  

Deborah Maine 

 

The Women and Health Initiative  
is delighted to welcome  

Deborah Maine, DrPH, is an epidemiologist with a background in 
anthropology and has worked on reproductive health in  
developing countries for more than 30 years.  To read one of Dr. 
Maine’s latest papers on cervical cancer prevention in the 21st 
century, scan the QR code to the left.    

 

“HPV Vaccine:  
Does it make sense?”  

 
Wednesday 

May 16, 2012 
12:30 – 1:30pm 

FXB G-11 

All are welcome to attend and encouraged to bring a brown bag lunch. 
Light refreshments will be served.  
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